
 
 
 
 

Attention: Upward Bound Participants and Parents 
 
Saturday March 18th is the Charlottesville Ten-Miler foot race.  You should expect 
delays if you are coming through town near the Downtown Mall area, Preston 
Ave, Main Street and University Avenue (The Corner) Areas until 9:45 AM.  You 
may not be able to turn onto McCormick Road from Emmet Street until 9:30/9:45 
AM.  We suggest getting dropped off on the Jefferson Park Avenue side of New 
Cabell Hall & Wilson Hall on Ruppel Drive (turn left at the intersection of Jefferson 
Park Avenue and Brandon Avenue).  Individuals who are driving may park in the 
large lot at the end of Brandon Ave (turn right at the intersection of Jefferson Park 
Avenue and Brandon Avenue); this lot is adjacent to Bice House (high-rise 
dorms).  Please try your best to arrive on time. Feel free to consult the Google 
Earth Map that is below.  More information about road closures can be found at 
http://www.cvilletenmiler.com/road-closures.html.  
 

 


